
Acceptable School Shoes  
 

We do appreciate shoes can be an expensive item for parents to buy and are    

therefore keen to ensure the correct version is purchased. Your child may you 

differently, but trainer type shoes are not permitted, nor are flat pumps, 

footwear, sports trainers or mules. There should be no added 'bling' in the form of 

stones and studs, neither should there be logos or coloured laces. Shoes 

 sensible, plain style, with a minimal heel and black and clean/polished 

Should your child attend school in footwear that is unacceptable, we may 

ask to change into a pair provided by us for the 

 
The pictures below should serve to help you when deciding what is and what is 

allowed. It is impossible to provide a complete list so if in doubt please do 

hesitate to contact your child’s Head of Year. 



x 
Pupils have been informed, via whole school assemblies and through 

form discussions of what is acceptable and unacceptable. 

 

Whilst we have the authority to send pupils home who arrive at school 

without the correct uniform, this is a consequence we would rather avoid 

where possible. 

 

We are very grateful to parents for their support in this matter. 


